
To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Please consider the above bill HP2004 for rent control.  Not enacted this bill is causing people to 

be evicted for no cause and/or their rent is increased to no affordability. 

 

Please consider the lives of people and their families who are being forced out of their homes 

and living on the street. 

 

Thanks, 

Madia Wilder 

 


